
 
 
Request for Board of Commissioners’ Action 

From:            Date:       
 
Subject:        Item Number:       
  

 
Attached please a copy of the contract for the 2017 CDBG Project. The Scruggs Company was 
the successful bid at $531,837.83; work is to be completed in 180 days. The Scruggs Company 
has presented all required insurance information as well as payment and performance bonds. 
Daniel Connell has signed off on the Attorney Opinion.   
 
 
Chairman will need a motion to accept the contract with The Scruggs Company for the 2017 
CDBG-Chaserville Project in the amount of $ 531,873.83.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Motion made by      
Second made by      
Any discussion:              
              
Votes    yes       no                      Motion carried/ failed 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Faye Hughes, County Administrator July 31, 2019 
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